
From: Lemmer, Lindsay
To: Nelson, Cory Cpt; Verbick, Jim
Subject: Re: New Alcohol License Application for January ALRC Meeting
Date: Friday, January 10, 2020 12:42:05 PM

​Hi Jim,

Thank you again. I have not received anything but positive response from the community
regarding granting this license to the new owner of City View Liquor, and Herb Taylor has told
me that he does not plan on making any substantial changes to the business. Based on this
and on Captain Nelson's feedback below, I'm very supportive of granting this license and
would request this be placed on the consent agenda for next week's meeting. 

Thank you,

Lindsay 

Lindsay Lemmer
District 3 Alder
she/her/hers
608.417.0442
district3@cityofmadison.com 
Sign up for updates from the District 3 blog:
http://www.cityofmadison.com/Council/district3/blog/

From: Nelson, Cory Cpt
Sent: Thursday, December 19, 2019 12:37 PM
To: Verbick, Jim; Lemmer, Lindsay
Subject: RE: New Alcohol License Application for January ALRC Meeting

I believe there is already a liquor store in this location and this is just a change in ownership is what
my understanding is.  The MPD would not have concerns.

Cory Nelson

From: Verbick, Jim <JVerbick@cityofmadison.com> 
Sent: Thursday, December 19, 2019 12:00 PM
To: Lemmer, Lindsay <district3@cityofmadison.com>; Nelson, Cory Cpt
<CSNelson@cityofmadison.com>
Subject: New Alcohol License Application for January ALRC Meeting

Good morning,



 
The following application will be considered at the January ALRC meeting.
 
Public Hearing - New License
HJ Liquors LLC • dba City View Liquor
6420 Cottage Grove Red • Agent: Herbert Taylor  
Class A Beer, Class A Liquor
Aldermanic District 3 (Alder Lemmer) • Police Sector 627
 
Sincerely,
 
Jim Verbick, Deputy Clerk
City of Madison City Clerk’s Office
City-County Building-Room 103,
210 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd. 53703
TEL: (608) 266-4601
FAX: (608) 266-4666FAX: (608) 266-4666
jverbick@cityofmadison.com
Follow us on Twitter @MadisonWIClerk
 
"We exist to assist"
 


